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CALL FOR PROPOSALS TO FOREIGN CONSTRUCTION COMPANIES 

For the purpose of executing residential construction works Israel 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE TIME FOR 

SUBMITTING PROPOSALS 

 

The Ministry of Construction and Housing would like to bring to the attention of those 

who wish to participate in the Call for Proposals that the final date for submitting 

proposals has been postponed until 15.08.2016 at 12:00 noon Israeli time. 

The remaining terms and conditions as determined in the Call for Proposals remain 

unchanged. 

The participants are requested to follow the updates and notices that are published on the 

Ministry’s website regarding the Call for Proposals at moch.gov.il. 

 

http://www.moch.gov.il/English/new_construction/Pages/call_for_proposals_from_foreign_construction_companies_for_construction_works_for_residential_housing_in_israel.aspx

